
Jane M. Kanowitz, MD has joined Smilow Cancer Hospital  
as a clinician at our Smilow Care Center in Waterford, CT.   
Dr. Kanowitz received her medical degree from  
Cornell University Medical College and completed her 
fellowship in medical oncology at Memorial Sloan Kettering 
Cancer Center. 

Most recently, Dr. Kanowitz served as the medical director  
for oncology services at Bristol Hospital Cancer Care  
Center. Prior to relocating to Connecticut, she served  
as the breast program leader for Presbyterian Oncology  
Group in Albuquerque, NM and at Mid-Hudson  
Hematology/Oncology where she established their accredited 
breast cancer program. Dr. Kanowitz’s patients have praised her warmth, concern,  
and humor and greatly appreciate her commitment to personalized care.

Dr. Kanowitz joins Dr. Jason Haldas, Dr. Richard Hellman, and Dr. Benjamin Newton  
at the Smilow Cancer Care Center in Waterford.
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Dr. Kanowitz will be a  

wonderful addition to our team  

at our Waterford Care Center.  

Her compassion and demand  

for excellence and personalized  

care for her patients will benefit  

all of our patients from eastern 

Connecticut.

“

Anne Chiang, MD

Chief Network Officer

Smilow Cancer Hospital

Yale Cancer Center
PO Box 208028
New Haven, CT 06520-8028

“


